
 

May 25, 2022 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
We are providing this update to inform everyone a resident on 
second floor and an employee tested positive for COVID-19. We are working with the Department of 
Public Health to ensure we are following the current directives and COVID protocols. In addition to 
weekly testing based on the positivity rate, each individual who had an exposure to those who tested 
positive will be tested again this Friday and again on Tuesday.    
 
Our goal is to protect each individual who is inside the building while also being as unrestrictive within 
the allowable limits. Moving forward, eye protection will continue to be available at the entry way and 
may be worn at the discretion of the visitor. Until a change occurs from CMS staff are still required to 
wear eye protection while on a resident unit or when around residents.     
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns. 
 
Kindly, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


